
 

 

 

 

 

A report on the statistics of the achievements of the College of Media at the university during the 

month of July 2024 

 
July 2024 

 
5- The administrative 

communication file for the 

Faculty of Media was 

created and the numbers 

of the administrative 

cadres were included in 

the form of links, as well 

as their administrative 

positions and photos. It 

was sent to the design, 

prepared, and sent to us 

for review. It was 

published in the college 

groups. Three new 

doctors were also 

appointed, namely Dr. Al-
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7- The administrative 

affairs of the College of 

Media, thank God, 

uploaded everything 

new to the drive for the 

Bachelor's Media 

Department and the 

Postgraduate Media 

1-  The structure of 

the Faculty of 

Media has been 

updated, including 

the name of the 

new Dean of the 

Faculty of Media, 

Professor Abdul 

Salam Al-Wahaty, 

and new assistant 

heads of 

departments 

instead of the 

former vice-heads 

of departments, 

namely Dr. Abdul 

3- An update was made 

to the data of the cadres 

of the Faculty of Media 

and sent to the relevant 

authorities and to Ms. 

Marwa. 

All inactive and inactive 

professors and 

professors who 

6- A number of 

meetings were held 

and the regular 

meetings of the 

Administrative 

Affairs Unit were 

attended with His 

Excellency the 

Dean, Dr. Marwan, 

and Dr. Nourhan on 

7/20/2024 and 9:00 

PM Mecca time to 

8- The data of each 

new faculty member 

was sent with his 

photo, rank, and 

2- A statistics file was 

created for all cadres of 

the Faculty of Media on 

7/29/2024 and sent to Dr. 

Nourhan to send it to the 

relevant authorities. 

 

4-  All schedules for the first 

semester of the Faculty of 

Media were modified and sent 

to the doctors, department 


